
To: House Business and Labor Committee: 
 
Please vote YES on this bill, which will prevent puppies and kittens from being sold at pet stores in 
Oregon. We want to encourge stores to host adoption events in collaboration with shelters and rescue 
agencies. This bill will promote the adoption of pets through these shelters and rescue agencies as well 
as from reputable breeders. 
 
Thank you, 
Georgia Wier 
 


